
 

Council 
 
A meeting of Council was held on Wednesday, 27th February, 2008. 
 
Present:   The Worshipful the Mayor (Cllr Bill Noble), Cllr Hilary Aggio, Cllr Mrs Lynne Apedaile, Cllr Jim Beall, 
Cllr Mrs Jennie Beaumont, Cllr Phillip Broughton, Cllr Mrs Ann Cains, Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr David Coleman, Cllr 
Robert Cook, Cllr Mrs Eileen Craggs, Cllr Alex Cunningham, Cllr Ken Dixon, Cllr Jackie Earl, Cllr Mick Eddy, Cllr 
Kevin Faulks, Cllr John Fletcher, Cllr Maurice Frankland, Cllr John Gardner, Cllr Robert Gibson, Cllr David 
Harrington, Cllr Miss Barbara Inman, Cllr Mohammed Javed, Cllr Paul Kirton, Cllr Terry Laing, Cllr Miss Tina 
Large, Cllr Colin Leckonby, Cllr Alan Lewis, Cllr Ken Lupton, Cllr Mrs Ann McCoy, Cllr Lee Narroway, Cllr Mrs 
Kath Nelson, Cllr Steve Nelson, Cllr Mrs Liz Nesbitt, Cllr Mrs Jean O'Donnell, Cllr Ross Patterson, Cllr Mrs 
Maureen Rigg, Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Fred Salt, Cllr Andrew Sherris, Cllr Michael Smith, Cllr Mick Stoker, Cllr Mrs 
Allison Trainer, Cllr Steve Walmsley, Cllr Mrs Sylvia Walmsley, Cllr Mrs Mary Womphrey, Cllr Mick Womphrey, 
Cllr Bill Woodhead and Cllr Barry Woodhouse. 
 
Officers:  G Garlick (CE); D E Bond, P K Bell (LD); M Batty, S Daniels (DNS); A Baxter (CESC); J Danks, P 
Saunders (R). 
 
Also in attendance:   No other person was in attendance. 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Paul Baker, Cllr Aidan Cockerill, Cllr Ian Dalgarno, Cllr Suzanne Fletcher, Cllr Andrew Larkin, 
Cllr Maurice Perry and Cllr Julia Roberts. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
Councillor Nelson declared a personal prejudicial interest in respect of 
paragraph 31, Appendix L and recommendation 25, of the Budget report, which 
all related to the proposed Stock Rationalisation Programme, as he knew a 
person who lived in/owned one of the properties identified for demolition. 
Councillor Nelson left the meeting during the consideration of the Stock 
Rationalisation Programme and took no part in voting on recommendation 25. 
 
Councillor Mrs Nelson declared a personal prejudicial interest in respect of 
paragraph 31, Appendix L and recommendation 25, of the Budget report, which 
all related to the proposed Stock Rationalisation Programme, as she knew a 
person who lived in/owned one of the properties identified for demolition. 
Councillor Mrs Nelson then left the meeting during the consideration of the 
Stock Rationalisation Programme and took no part in voting on recommendation 
25. 
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Cabinet Minutes 
 
Moved by Councillor Lupton, seconded by Councillor Mrs Beaumont and 
RESOLVED that the minutes of Cabinet held on 14th February 2008 (Minutes 
CAB 124/07 - CAB 139/07) be confirmed or received as appropriate. 
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Review of Medium Term Financial Plan and Budget 2008/09 
 
In order to record this decision adequately it was necessary to include lengthy 
tables of information. Inclusion of such tables currently causes format problems 
within the e-genda system and because of this it is not possible to reproduce 
this decision/ minute on e genda in the usual way.  
 
However a word version of the minutes of the meeting is attached or is available 
by contacting Democratic Services. 



 

 
 

 
 

  


